
From: chuckamok@gmail.com on behalf of Chuck
To: Tolley, Sabrina
Subject: quick comment on Proposal to Install Lighting along the Southwest Path
Date: Monday, November 19, 2012 2:21:12 PM

I am a bicycle commuter who travels on all or part of the Beltline to Breeze section
of the Southwest Path about once or twice a month. Other people might feel
differently, but I don't need additional lighting at all. Using a headlight and
proceeding with relative caution at night are not problems for me.

- Chuck F
Madison, WI

mailto:chuckamok@gmail.com
mailto:c4giscorps@gmail.com
mailto:STolley@cityofmadison.com

